The Bed Shop would like you
to treat your holiday guests
to a new bed!

Gordon Burgess, owner of The Bed Shop, advises on buying a
new bed for your Christmas visitors

THE BED SHOP — GETTING AHEAD WITH A NEW BED FOR THE FESTIVE
SEASON

The holidays are over, autumn’s here and soon our thoughts
will turn to the festive season.

As we plan for friends and family coming to stay, we often
realise that we need an extra bed, or a new mattress. It’s
best not to leave it till the last minute if possible, as many
suppliers will not be able to deliver on time. We don’t have
that problem, however, as we always keep The Bed Shop well
stocked up.

The Bed Shop is a local, family business and customer
satisfaction is of paramount importance.

We have more than 30 years’ experience of advising on and
selling beds, so we understand that customers want
flexibility. The Bed Shop can deliver right up till and
including Saturday 21 December. We deliver at weekends the
rest of the year too.

And don’t worry about what to do with your old bed, We can
dispose of it for you. How’s that for service?

So, if you would like to get ahead and tick off one item on
your festive ‘to do’ list, why not give us a call? We’'d love
to help you choose the perfect bed for your guests.

The Bed Shop is at 110-120 Leith Walk (0131 553 3050)
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